Central Florida Anthropological Meeting
March 18, 2019
Minutes


At approximately 7:05pm, Katherine Navarro called the meeting to order. Approximately 15 people were in attendance in the Community Room at the Winter Park Public Library in Winter Park, Florida. 

Navarro welcomed everyone to the meeting. She then introduced the evening’s featured speaker, Mr. Kendall Jackson. Jackson, of the University of South Florida, gave a presentation entitled "Under the Microscope: Reconstructing Environmental Change and Ancient Plant Use at the Crystal River Site, Florida”. Several individuals asked questions about Mr. Jackson’s research. 

At the conclusion of Jackson’s presentation, Navarro thanked him for speaking with CFAS. She then reminded guests to please sign in as CFAS keeps track of attendance numbers for its guest lecture series. 

CFAS officers Katherine Navarro and Deborah Bauer were in attendance.

The meeting was then adjourned shortly after 8:05pm.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Respectfully submitted on April 15, 2019.
Deborah Bauer
Secretary
Central Florida Anthropological Society
